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COVID-19 Update for the 2021 Golf Season

In this ever-changing environment, Western Golf Management and the City of Regina want to provide
you an update on how we are operating at this time. First and foremost, the safety of our Pass Holders,
Guests, and Staff is our highest priority. The SHA and City of Regina have mandated additional measures
and precautions for golf course patrons.

PRIOR TO ARRIVING AT THE GOLF COURSE:

e If you are sick or feeling sick, do not come to the golf course. Any person experiencing
symptoms of COVID-19 will not be allowed to use our facility and will be asked to leave the
property in accordance with provincial regulation.

e SHA Golf Course Guidelines can be found here. Golf Course Guidelines | Guidelines for the Re-
Open Saskatchewan Plan | Government of Saskatchewan

o Tee times have been spaced 8 minutes apart in accordance with provincial regulations.

e Bookings of 2, 3 and 4 golfers will be allowed. Single players will be able to book into groups if
there is space with a previously booked twosome or threesome online or by phone.

UPON ARRIVAL AT THE GOLF COURSE:

e Asof Oct 1/21, proof of vaccination is required for sit down dining.
e A negative covid-19 test result will be accepted.

e Masks are required in the clubhouse.

e Restaurant patrons may remove masks while seated.

e Take out services will be available.

e Pull carts and rental clubs will be available.

e (Cart sharing restrictions have been removed.

ON THE GOLF COURSE:

e The washrooms on the course are open with enhanced cleaning and sanitization procedures.
e  Flagsticks may be removed. Bunker rakes, ball washers, club washers are permitted.

e No more than 4 players allowed per group.
AFTER COMPLETING YOUR ROUND:

o All power and pull cart rental equipment must be returned immediately to the appropriate
return area. Please remove any refuse and deposit into garbage can in the return area.


https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/re-open-saskatchewan-plan/guidelines/golf-course-guidelines
https://www.saskatchewan.ca/government/health-care-administration-and-provider-resources/treatment-procedures-and-guidelines/emerging-public-health-issues/2019-novel-coronavirus/re-open-saskatchewan-plan/guidelines/golf-course-guidelines

These are our rules and regulations for the 2021 the season and they will be amended as we progress
thru the season as directed by the Provincial Government and City of Regina. They are being enforced
for your safety and that of our staff, their families and the general public at large.

We thank you for your patience and understanding during this extraordinary time. Our staff is working
diligently to provide the best possible experience for our customers in an unprecedented situation. We
look forward to seeing you very soon.

Sincerely,

Western Golf Management / City of Regina



